
 

 

 

 

  

 

NOTICE OF JOINT PUBLIC HEARING 

 BEFORE THE 

 GALLATIN COUNTY COMMISSION 

AND THE 

BRIDGER CANYON PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a joint public hearing to be held before the Gallatin County 

Commission and the Bridger Canyon Planning and Zoning Commission on September 11, 2014, at 

9:00 a.m., in the Community Room, Gallatin County Courthouse, 311 West Main St., Bozeman, 

Montana. 

 

The purpose of the hearing is to consider proposed amendments to the Bridger Canyon Zoning 

Regulations. Specifically, the proposed text amendment would add new regulations to address 

Personal Wireless Service Facilities.   

 

Copies of the proposed zone text amendment are on file for public inspection at the Gallatin 

County Planning Department, located at 311 W Main Street, Room 108, Bozeman, MT. 

 

Testimony on this request will be taken at the hearing.  All written testimony should be sent to the 

Gallatin County Planning Department, 311 W. Main, Room 108, Bozeman, MT  59715.  Questions 

can be directed to Christopher Scott, of the Planning Department at 406/582-3130.  If you have a 

special need or disability, please contact the Gallatin County ADA Coordinator at 406/582-3045. 

 

 

 

____________________________    ______________________________ 

Pierre Martineau, Chairman     Kimberly Buchanan, Chair 

Gallatin County Commission     Planning and Zoning Commission 
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